



OSA meeting 4/11/25, 8pm, online

Attendance			
Present: Jackie Morrison, Dan Stride, Gillian Clare, Nick Wharf, Mim Wharf, Anna McLaren, Ailie Steele, Marina Korneeva, Suzanne Young, David Gillespie			
Apologies: Delia Masanotti, Peter Ralph, Ishbel Tovey, Rebecca Swinbank, Anna Beeton, Gill Simpson			
Agenda item:	Action		
1) Welcome, apologies and introductions – chair (GC)			
2) Matters Arising-			
a) sensory garden update - survey b) GS and PR to meet with AG to discuss events calendar. c) Cycling promotion?	a) Communication to parents and students asking to vote for the funding. b) Olderfest still to be confirmed – GC to; Fri 6/3 for quiz night c) TBA by Mr Fox and AG		
3) Finance Update			
Sales of drinks and uniforms, around £300; Xmas fair tables and trees have brought in around £130. £6700 including approx. £4000 ringfenced for cycling.			
4) Funding requests-			
(a) SEND Sensory regulation equipment and tools: Total = £182.37	Agreed		
(b) DoE Funding: £1,600 (£230 per student)	Last year we contributed up to £2000 or fully fund 6 students (out of 12). GC to check if pp fund is contributing to this and how last year's was spent. Agree to fund less than half.		
(c) Thrive bid £285	Agreed		
(d) Autism resource base furniture. £176	No ongoing costs. Agreed		
5) Review of events			
(a) y7 BBQ;	Very busy, big event. Need lots of soft drinks.		

(b) y7 concert,	Quiet, lots of effort for not much time to sell drinks. New event. Not many performers so not that busy. Worth considering next year.		
(c) uniform sale	Went well		
6) Upcoming Events:			
(a) uniform sale (SY);	Might need more hanging rails and boxes, which have been damaged or lost. Next sale at the xmas fair.		
(b) Christmas fair (DS);	Lots of raffle prizes (thanks to Delia and Ailie), 11 external stall holders, some student stalls, Peter, refreshments and books. Suzanne uniform sale. 4-6pm evening before for set up. Request to Ailie for volunteers, specific Whatsapp group set up and AS has list of people already agreed. More publicity needed. Advertising needed for trees and raffle tickets. DS to check about music entertainment.		
(c) Christmas concert	Interval makes it more profitable; consider price review. Bar running		
(d) Drama showcase 19/11/25	Volunteers being organised by AS, bar running. Temporary Events Notices (TEN) is in the Brown cabinet		
7) AOB			
(a) DBS,	a) Contact Ishbel if you would like to be DBS'd		
(b) DofE equipment swap	b) Discussion about this suggestion. Not convinced that this is viable for OSA or needs OSA input.		
(c) Funding policy approval	c) Agreed.		
8) Next OSA meeting: 14th Jan in person, at the boathouse 8pm			